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NEWSLETTER 
4th October 2019  

 

 

We need your help!  
Thank you to everyone who has been sending in Aldi stickers! We have over 100 stickers 

which is a good start, but we need LOTS more to try and fill our poster of 300 stickers. 
Please ask for the stickers at the checkout in Aldi.  

New sports kits for school would be amazing! 

 
 
 
 
 

Buzzzzz! 
Lots of children keep pressing the buzzer on the 
school gates and the entrance door. Please only 

press the buzzer once and the office will open the 
door or gate as soon as possible. The school office 

is a busy place.  

Next Week! 
Wednesday 9th October Y2 SATs briefing 2.30pm  

(school hall)  
 

Thursday 10th October Y5&6 Celebration 2.30pm  

 
 

 World Mental Health Day  
#helloyellow  

 
On Friday 11th October we will be marking ‘World 
Mental Health Day’ by wearing something yellow.  

 
Please send your child/children into school 

wearing something yellow. 

 Black History Month  
 

Black History Month is a time set aside each year 
to celebrate the achievements of black men and 

women from the past and today. We will be 
marking the month in school. 

We’d like you to join in at home if you can.  
Why don’t you research some information about 
a significant person and their achievements from 

the past or present day? 
You can display this as a poster, a fact file or 
booklet. You can be as creative as you like! 

Send them into school during the month of 
October.  

 

Special Shout Out!  
 

      A massive well done to our amazing 
new Nursery children who are now 
fulltime!  

The Nursery team and the rest of the school are 
very proud of you. 

Thank you! Thank you!  
 

Thank you for all of the wonderful items sent 
into school to help celebrate our cultural 

heritage. You can view these on our school 
website.  

 
Thank you to everyone who    
joined us for our McMillian 

coffee morning we raised just 
over £170.  

Maths No Problem!  
Thank you to those who managed to attend the 

briefing with Mrs Dumbleton. If you couldn’t 
make it or want to look at the information again 

you can find the presentation on the ‘maths’ 
page on our website.  

 
       

 

Football 
Well done to the St Edmund’s Football Team 

who are currently Top of the League. 
A recent great achievement was beating St 

Paul’s Crompton Street 5-3 
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